
 

 

April 10, 2017 
 

M E M O R A N D U M                2017-006 
 
 
TO:  License Plate Issuing Officials 
 
FROM: Jonathan A. Lawrence, Registration Unit 
  Motor Vehicle Division 
 
SUBJECT: Redesigned License Plates for Issuance beginning May 1, 2017 
 
 
The license plates listed below have been redesigned and an initial order will be delivered to 
licensing officials’ offices, based on the number of plates issued to residents of the county, for 
issuance beginning May 1, 2017.  Additional orders, including all personalized and pre-
numbered license plates, must be made through the Plate Reservation and Ordering System 
(PROS) on or after May 1, 2017. 
 

• Global War on Terrorism 
• Operation Enduring Freedom – Afghanistan 
• Operation Iraqi Freedom 
• Rescue Squad 
• Samford 

 
The license plates listed below have been redesigned for issuance beginning May 1, 2017.  
Please note you will not receive a bulk order for these license plates.  All personalized and pre-
numbered license plates featuring the new design must be ordered on the Plate Reservation and 
Ordering System (PROS) beginning May 1, 2017. 
 

• Pearl Harbor Survivor 
• Educator 
• Retired Educator 
• Fraternal Order of Police (Motorcycle only) 

 
Please remember to remove all license plates referenced above with the old design from your 
shelves and retain them for audit purposes beginning May 1, 2017. 
 
The tag numbering scheme for these license plates may be found on the Motor Vehicle Division 
website at http://www.revenue.alabama.gov/motorvehicle/index.html under “Reference & 
Statistics” then “Registration File Information”. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the Motor Vehicle Division at 
tags@revenue.alabama.gov or (334) 242-9000, Option 3. 
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